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From: Larry Simonson 
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 9:50:59 AM
To: City Council 
Cc: 'Kathleen Russell' 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 5th Ave NE - sidewalk/trees
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Hello there-I am writing in support of save shoreline trees, and for saving as many trees as possible along this
proposed route.
Thanks to the council for stopping the previous contract awarded for the sidewalk, and for taking some additional
time to review concerns and options for the sidewalk. Saving the very significant trees should be a priority, as well
as saving as many trees as possible. Thanks for taking the time to consider this input.
Take care, Larry
 
Larry Simonson
1805 NW 202nd St.
Shoreline, WA  98177
 
Larry@Larrysimonson.com
206-972-7474
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